
 

Tennis Club  
Combe Martin Primary 
Spring Term 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Devonshire Tennis Academy will be continuing our before-school 
tennis & after school gymnastic clubs at Combe Martin Primary School in the Spring term.   
 
Tennis will develop the techniques of all the major shots, getting the children to learn how to rally & play 
points with the aim to increase your child’s confidence & life skills, whilst having fun in a safe and 
stimulating environment. 
 
Tennis  
Thursday 16th January – Thursday 13th February 
8 – 8.45am          Reception, Years 1 - 6   £27.50 (5 week course) 
*Please note the club will continue after the February half term  
 
To book please email the following to: bookings@devonshiretennisacademy.com - places will be allocated 
on a first come, first serve basis. 
 

Child’s Name:      D.o.B:    Class:     

Parent’s Name(s):    Contact tel N:        

Alternative tel N:    Email Address:       

Medical conditions / allergies / additional information:   

How to pay    
Devonshire Tennis Academy        SC 30-98-97   Account No.  57684068 
(Please use your child’s name & school as a reference) 

www.devonshiretennisacademy.com 


